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Statement by Mrs. NGUYEN Phuong Anh
Deputy Permanent Representative of Viet Nam

At the Review of the UPR Report of the Kingdom of Sweden
 (Monday, 27 January 2020)
Madam President,
Viet Nam welcomes the distinguished delegation of Kingdom of Sweden and thank for the comprehensive presentation of the national report.
Viet Nam commends Sweden for the achievements in the implementation of the recommendations accepted under the 2nd UPR cycle. We take a good note of the measures put in place to promote gender equality, rights of women, rights of persons with disabilities, rights of the child, and to combat racism and hate crime. We also welcome the Swedish international development cooperation which gives special attention to the promotion on the rights of the child and persons with disabilities as well as the poor. 
Viet Nam recommends Sweden the following: 

1. Strengthen measures to effectively combat discrimination and further facilitate the integration of migrants into the society;

2. Continue its international development cooperation focusing on the realization of SDGs. 
Viet Nam wishes Sweden a successful review. 
I thank you, Madam President./.
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